
School Tax Bills 
 
 
All 2015-2016 Conestoga Valley school tax bills will/have been mailed on 
June 30, 2015.  If a district resident has not received one but should have, 
he or she should contact the Conestoga Valley tax office immediately at 
717-397-2421 x 0014.   Failure to receive the notice does not relieve any 
taxpayer from making payment. 
 
School Real Estate tax notices have been mailed to individual property 
owners. The district does not forward property tax bills to mortgage 
companies or tax escrow agencies.   Payment may be made by mail  
using the envelope included with the bill or paid at any Fulton Bank branch; 
locations within the District are at 528 Greenfield Road, Lancaster or 65 W. 
Main Street, Leola. The original tax bill must accompany payment. 
 
If you applied and were approved for the Homestead/Farmstead exclusion, 
you should see that reduction on your tax bill. If you don't see a reduction, 
contact the Lancaster County Assessment office to see if you completed 
the proper paperwork and were approved for the Homestead/Farmstead 
exclusion.  The assessment office number is 717-299-8381. To receive 
school property tax relief for tax years beginning July 1, the 
Homestead/Farmstead application can be requested from the Lancaster 
County  Assessment office and must be filed by the preceding March1. 
 


